

13th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: PayPoint Cards for canteen use.

There have been a few parents recently contacting us about an alternative to using ParentPay to top up canteen accounts. I stress we are a cashless academy and no payment can be taken in case. We are now in a position to be able to offer PayPoint Cards. This allows accounts to be topped up in any local retailer displaying the PayPoint logo. You will see from the map below that there is many in the local area. Students would then continue to use their thumb prints in the canteen.



If you would like to purchase a card they are £1.50. These would remin the responsibility of the child at all times. If they are lost they would have to be replaced by yourself.

Please complete the following form if you wish to request a card. https://forms.office.com/r/zBF1ziX38v The £1.50 will be withdrawn one week after cards are issued. Please ensure the funds are available by this time.

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley

Principal





Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

